
    

  
                  
 

May 30th Community Day 
We need your help.  Please click Here to sign up to help 
with Field Day Games, Set Up, Stations, and Clean Up.  Our day will 
start with 8:30 Mass, continue with Field Day Games from 9:45-11:15, 
lunch at staggered times from 11:15-12:30, and conclude with the 
Variety Show in the gym at 12:45.  This will be a Walking With The 
Spirit t-shirt color day.  Students may want to bring a change of clothes 
in case of wet clothing from games with water activities. 
 
Community Day Free Lunch RSVP’s 
Please return your free lunch RSVP forms to the school office by 
Tuesday, May 27th.  Forms went home last week and we have also 
included one in this newsletter. 
 
Mark Your Calendars 
The Meet and Greet Open House will be on Monday, August 18th, from 
6:00-7:30.  We look forward to welcoming everyone back!  Also, there 
will be a Blessing of Backpacks at the weekend Masses on August 16th-
17th.  You are welcome to bring your backpack to Mass and receive a 
blessing for the new school year!
 
Yearbooks and Class Pictures 
Class composite pictures are being sent home today with all students.  
Yearbooks are being sent home today to those who ordered them. 
 
School Supply Lists 
School supply lists are being sent home today in case you wish to get a 
head start on getting supplies for the fall. 
 
Amazon Library Books Wish List  
Our librarians and teachers have an Amazon Library Books Wish List which 
you are welcome to use for purchasing books for our library.  Click here for  
the list. Thank you for helping inspire our students with a great love of  
reading! 
 
Paper Gator 
Throughout the summer, please continue to help us raise funds for the 
PTA by filling the Paper Gator.  Acceptable recycle items are 
school/office paper, newspaper, junk mail, magazines, hard and soft 
cover books, paperboard (cereal type boxes), cardboard (12”x12”), and 
shredded paper (bagged in clear plastic).  Thank you for caring for the 
environment and supporting our school! 
 
Farewell… 
To the following families whose youngest is graduating from Holy Spirit 
School: Aldworth, Britenfeld, Jeremy Novosad, Romero Acevedo, 
Stoney, and Szymanski .  Best Wishes for continued success! 
 

May 23, 2025 

School Newsletter 

 

Important Dates: 
 

 

 Monday, May 26th  

~Memorial Day – No School          

~CDC Closed 

 

 

 Tuesday, May 27th  

 ~Gr. 8 Exams – 11:45am Dismissal 

 

 

  Wednesday, May 28th  

  ~Gr. 8 Exams –11:45am Dismissal  

  ~Last Day for MWF Preschool    

  ~Used Uniform Sale  

       

 

  Thursday, May 29th  

  ~ Gr. 8 Class Trip 

  ~Last day for T/TH Preschool 

  ~Used Uniform Sale 

 

 

  Friday, May 30th  

  ~Field Day/Variety Show 

    WWTS Shirt Color Day w/athletic 

     bottoms 

  ~Used Uniform Sale 

 

 

  Monday, June 2nd   

  ~Gr. 8 11:25 Dismissal 

  ~Gr. 6-7 Exams – 11:45 Dismissal 

  ~Gr. 8 Graduation 6:00pm 

 

 

  Tuesday, June 3rd  

  ~Gr. 6-7 Exams – 11:45 Dismissal 

 

 

  Wednesday, June 4th  

  ~Gr. 6-7 Exams – 11:45 Dismissal 

  ~Last Day for Y5’s/Kdg 

 

  

  Thursday, June 5th  

  ~Mass 10:00am 

  ~Last Day of School 11:25 Dismissal 

    Love Like Jesus T-Shirt Day 

  ~CDC Closed 

 

   

 

 

  

 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0A4DA9A72CABFD0-56878850-2025
https://www.amazon.com/hz/wishlist/ls/1HMILLYIWYF0K?ref_=wl_share


 

THANK YOU TO … 
 
…The Publishing Center, Mrs. April Alt, and many parent volunteers, for their dedication and commitment to 
ensuring a successful program for the 165 student authors who published 364 books this year.  We had one of 
our best years ever with wonderful stories written by all of our creative students! 
 
…The Library Helpers, Mrs. Jachim and Mrs. Pawlanta for their countless hours in staffing the library.  A very 
special thank you goes out to Mrs. Jachim who is retiring after helping in our library for the past 11 years! 
 
…The Students and Families who provided us with books for our library this year, either by donating new 
books, or by joining the Birthday Book Club.   Your kindness and generosity are very much appreciated and will 
benefit many Holy Spirit readers for years to come. 
 
…The Hot Lunch Program workers: Mrs. Kufera, Mrs. Hoadley, Ms. Hoadley, and Mrs. Bourque, for tasty and 
nutritious food.  You are greatly appreciated!   
 
...The Variety Show Volunteers:  Mrs. Gottleber, Mrs. Ryan, Mrs. Duffy, and Mr. & Mrs. Houdek, for donating 
their time and talents to make our Variety Show a success! 
 
…The PTA Members, WWTS Workers, Room Parents, Board Parents, Lunch and Recess Supervisors, and all of 
our parents who help make Holy Spirit School so awesome in so many ways! 
 
…The Erhorn Family, with Preferred Landscaping, Inc., for donating sand for the sandbox at the CDC 
playground. 
 
 

CONGRATULATIONS 
To the Venhuizen family as we welcome their new baby boy, Logan Scott.  

 

 
 

 
 
 
 

Publishing Center News  
 

 
The Publishing Center is now officially closed for the school year.  We had another great year with 165 authors 
writing 364 books.  Thank you for encouraging your children to express their creativity through writing!  Also, 
thank you to the many volunteers who help to keep this program running, the WWTS fundraiser which helps 
to pay for supplies, prizes, and end of year ice cream party, and teachers for also encouraging students to 
write and publish books. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Birthday Book Club       
 

Congratulations to Emma V., the newest member of our Birthday Book Club.  She has donated a 
book to our school library in honor of her birthday, and has received a color day pass for her 

generosity! 
 



 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
       

                     

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

     

 SUMMER CAMPS 

 

All information about summer 
activities in and around our 
community can be found in the 
Link Box in this newsletter. Some 
of the activities available are: the 
Catholic Central and West 
Catholic sports & cheerleading 
clinics, girls’/boys’ basketball 
camps, Grand Rapids Library 
Summer Reading Program, 
GVSU, Calvin, & Aquinas Camps, 
etc.  See the Link Box for direct 
access to forms and registration 
information online. 
 

 

 

MEDICATIONS 
If you had brought in medications for your children during the 
2024-25 school year, please contact the school office to 
arrange to pick up any leftover medication.  Any meds not 
picked up by June 5th will be disposed of properly. 
 
                                            

LOST AND FOUND 
We will be moving all the “found” items to tables outside the 
school office during the used uniform sale from May 28th – 
May 30th.  Please take a moment to look for anything that 
may belong to your child/ren.  At the end of the year, items 
not claimed by June 5th will be donated.  Thank you! 
 
 

Used Uniform Sale 
 
We will be offering a Used Uniform Sale on Wednesday, Thursday, and Friday, May 28- May 30.  
Tables will be set up in the hallway outside of the library.  Please pin an envelope to each item with 
your asking price, size, last name, and classroom.  If you would like to donate your proceeds or 
leftover items, please indicate “donate” on the envelope.    Please check online for the school uniform 
policy before you purchase next year’s uniforms, and keep in mind that students grow during the 
year.  For girls, note carefully the following from the uniform policy:  Length no more than 4 
inches above the middle of the knee. 
  
 

2025-26 Holy Spirit Uniform Information 
 
We have attached the revised School Uniform Flyer from My Aplus Uniforms (formerly RBG and 
Grand Rapids Educational Outfitters), and the discount flyer from Lands’ End Uniforms, should you 
wish to use them for next year.   
 
We also partner with Tommy Hilfiger Uniforms who is offering a 5% discount through Scrip. 
 
 

School Supply Lists 
 
School supply lists are going home today with your children in case you wish to get a head start on 
supplies for the fall! The lists can also be found on our Holy Spirit website. 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Holy Spirit Mission Statement 

  Our mission at Holy Spirit School is to learn, live, and share the message and  
teachings of Jesus Christ. 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 

Walking With The Spirit 2025 
 

Thank you for your continued support and generosity with the Walking With The Spirit PTA 
fundraiser.  The students enjoyed the Love’s Ice Cream treat for meeting the fundraising goal.  This 
spring, students have been enjoying their class field trips using the PTA funds.  The 2nd graders will 
visit the Grand Rapids Public Museum and take a historical walk downtown, the 3rd graders visited 
Blandford Nature Center, the 4th graders went to Lansing, and the 5th graders to the Henry Ford 
Museum.  The 1st graders will be visiting the John Ball Park Zoo, the 6th graders went to P.J. 
Hoffmaster State Park, and Young Fives and Kindergarten students will enjoy an end of year 
celebration in June. 
 
These educational opportunities would not be possible without the amazing support from families, 
friends, and our generous sponsors.  The 18th annual Walking With The Spirit will take place on 
September 12, 2025.  If you know of any sponsorship opportunities, or would like to be a sponsor 
yourself, please contact Kelly Toland at: toland.kelly@gmail.com. 
 
 

 

PTA NEWS 

 

Flyer & Links… 

 

 

Aquinas Summer Camps 

 

West Catholic Summer Camps 

 

Catholic Central Summer Camps 

 

GVSU Summer Camps 

 

GR Courthouse Summer Camps 

 

GR Public Library Summer Reading Program 

 

HS Parent Participation Form 

 

Calvin University Golf Camp 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

   In Sympathy   

 

   Please keep in mind and prayers the families 
who have lost loved ones over the past school 

year, including most recently, the Davis, 
Bouma, Kukawski, Berndt, and Smith 

Families. 

 

May the memories of their loved ones live on in 
their hearts and bring them peace. 

       

 

 

 

Link Box… 

https://www.aquinas.edu/aq-summer-camps/index.html
https://www.grwestcatholicprograms.org/index.cfm
https://www.catholiccentralcamps.org/
http://www.grandvalleystatesportscamps.com/
https://www.thecourthouseac.com/summer-basketball-camps-and-training
https://www.grpl.org/summerreading/
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1yjeIuzf_FijKxiohg6qPXsniD9sUGwctpqnAW1b1tUQ/viewform?edit_requested=true
https://golf.calvinsportscamps.com/golf-camps.cfm


 
 
 

 
 

 
Spring Sports 

Once your child is done with their spring sport, please return jerseys for that sport to the coaches 
ASAP. 
 

GRACEAC  Fall Registration is Now Open 

Students in grades 3rd thru 8th can participate in fall sports through GRACEAC.  Parents will need to 
register each child for the sport that they would like to participate in.  Students are allowed to 
participate in one sport for the Fall.  There is no fee to register. Registration is needed for setting 
teams and mergers.  
 
REGISTRATION LINKS 2025 FALL 

 
3/4 FLAG FB  https://go.teamsnap.com/forms/482306 
 
5-8 TACKLE FB  https://go.teamsnap.com/forms/482304 
 
BOYS SOCCER  https://go.teamsnap.com/forms/482310 
 
VOLLEYBALL  https://go.teamsnap.com/forms/482318 
 
CROSS COUNTRY  https://go.teamsnap.com/forms/482302 
 
K-4 SIDELINE CHEER  https://go.teamsnap.com/forms/482271 
 
5/6 SIDELINE CHEER  https://go.teamsnap.com/forms/483723 
 
7/8 SIDELINE CHEER  https://go.teamsnap.com/forms/482311 
 

From GRACEAC’s Coordinator, Brad Sturgell 
 

FALL registration is OPEN and will close on June 15th at midnight.  This allows 30 days to 
register.  After the 30 days, there will be a late fee period of a week or so.  If we open registration and 
allow them to register after the late fee period, the late fee will increase to $50.  We will have a new 
family discount code so new families will not have to pay a late fee. 
 
Please make sure your families all understand to register for fall sports before June 15th. 
 
Here are the registration links.  There is a QR.  Use the FALL QR Code, and it will take you directly to 
the registration page.   
 

I did remove the registration forms from each individual sport.  They will have to use the registration 
links or go to the register tab next to ABOUT on our website.   

https://go.teamsnap.com/forms/482306
https://go.teamsnap.com/forms/482304
https://go.teamsnap.com/forms/482310
https://go.teamsnap.com/forms/482318
https://go.teamsnap.com/forms/482302
https://go.teamsnap.com/forms/482271
https://go.teamsnap.com/forms/483723
https://go.teamsnap.com/forms/482311
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1JRBziL7t49zdDgkCSPLbkxHs7IcuQBeU7dSsgSGdKtU/edit?usp=sharing


 

 
We also changed the Sideline Cheer form and now have 3 different forms depending on the 
grade.  There is K-4, and they will cheer for the 3/4 Flag teams; 5th/6th will cheer for the 5/6 FB 
teams; and 7th/8th will cheer for the 7/8 FB teams. 
 

 
 

 Sports Physicals 

• If your child/children are planning on playing a fall sport, please turn in a sports physical by 
August 1st. In order to practice, we must have a physical on file. 

 

If your child is not participating in a fall sport, but plans to play a winter or spring sport, sports 
physicals must be turned in by November 1st, 2025. 
 

SAVE THE DATE: 
Holy Spirit Athletics Golf Outing is set for August 15th at The Falls at Barber Creek. Get your 
teams set.  (More information to come.) 
 

Donated items needed: 
• Gift cards to Meijer 
• Gift cards to any Local Restaurants 

 
 

Go Titans! 
Rosemary Sweedyk 

Athletic Director  
athletics@hsparish.org 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 
RELIGIOUS EDUCATION NEWS 

 
 

Dear Holy Spirit Families, 
I would like to thank you for the opportunity to work with you and your children over the years. I have 
enjoyed sharing the faith with your children and watching as they grow in their roles as disciples of 
Jesus. I pray that they will always follow in His footsteps, and live out their baptismal promises to spread 
the Good News. May God bless your families with love, peace, and happiness! 
See you in church, 
Diane Schoof 
 
  

                                                                          NEWS FROM THE LUNCHROOM 
 

                                                                                   Dear Parents, 
As another school year comes to a close, the Lunchroom Staff would like to thank you for supporting Holy 
Spirit Hot Lunch. We continue to try new items, and it’s been fun to watch your children get excited to see 
their favorite fruits and vegetables as we encourage the students to try new things. 
Please make sure your lunch accounts are not in the negative and keep in mind any balance left on your 
accounts will carry over to next year.  For 8th graders graduating to West Catholic, your accounts will also carry 
over.  Thank you and have a wonderful summer! 
 

 
SCRIP NEWS 

 
Most gift cards can be purchased as e-cards and many of them are reloadable.  You can keep these cards in 
your “wallet” on the Raiseright app, or you can print them out at home.   

• PHYSICAL GIFT CARDS MUST BE SHIPPED TO HOME.  You will be responsible for shipping costs for physical gift 
cards. 

• Gifts – you can purchase e-cards as gifts and send them via email!  There is even an option to purchase multiple 
gift cards and send them to multiple recipients in the same transaction (great for company gifts during the 
holidays). 
 

Orders for the following businesses will process on the 1st Monday of each month (this will continue 
throughout the summer).  Please let me know if you would like to purchase any of these gift cards.  I have 
to put them in through the coordinator dashboard. 
 
Amway Grand Plaza (5%) 
Nawara Brothers (2%) – When you purchase an appliance let them know you would like to use SCRIP (you 
have to pay cash or check at the store for the appliance) then they write a check to Holy Spirit and we put 
that money into your account.  Please let me know if you have made a purchase there so I can make sure 
we get the check.  Thank you! 
 
Beaches and Braces (7%)     Dr. Joel Carrol (6%) 
Grand City Dentistry (7%)     Dr. Laura Fogle (5%) 
Dr. Bryton Mansfield (10%)     Enjoy Orthodontics (5%) 
Dr. Jennifer Simon – Arsul. Eye Care (6%)   Standale Dental (5%) 
 
               



 

 
 

     
 

SUMMER  BIRTHDAYS! 
 

June 

Peter A 

Paul A 

Matthew M 

Joseph W 

Henry W 

Callum B 

Ryan L 

Wiley Z 

Declan M 

Theo B 

William S 

Tucker J 

Sophia P 

Dorothy R. 

Max S 

Lucille S 

Oscar P 

Kennedy N 

William R 

Kannon G 

Maggie V 

Scarlett F 

Mariel G 

Amelia B 

Lilly D 

Blake G 

Danica G 

Natalie G 

Maggie A 

Erilyn N 

Lydia J 

Brooklyn K 

Piper M 

Todd R 

 

 

 

 

July 

Carson T 

Christian H 

Logan M 

Bruce A 

David W 

Grace M 

Ellenor F 

Henry B 

Felix P 

Cooper N 

Cole N 

Cecelia F 

Henry J 

Henry A 

Simon B 

Rowan S 

Monica L 

Chloe R 

Aayla V 

Mya R 

Jessika R 

Stella F 

Max K 

Leo H 

Meleah D 

Sherlock L 

Andrea A 

Sutton D 

Natalie K 

Greyson K 

Adeline R 

Joseph H 

Jack R 

Kane B 

Sawyer J 

 

 

 

August 

Louise S 

Kaius D 

Elijah G 

Vinson A 

Abigail R 

Brooklyn G 

Wesley F 

Leo M 

Alivia M 

Diego V 

Charlotte F 

Kazimir R 

Anthony P 

Eva G 

Quinnen W 

Abigail P 

Jack P 

Emma L 

Savannah R 

Hayes N 

Max M 

Nathan W 

Allison L 

Nora L 

Luca D 

Bryar S 

Brynley N 

Joslyn S 

 

 



              

               Holy Spirit School Calendar, June, 2025 
1 

Ascension 

Gospel 

Lk 24:46-53 

2 

Gr. 6-7 

Exams 

11:45 

Dismissal 

Gr. 8 

11:25 

Dismissal 

Graduation 

6:00 

3 

Y5 & K 

End of Year 

Celebration 

Gr. 6-7 

Exams 

11:45 

Dismissal  

4 

Gr. 6-7 Exams 

11:45 

Dismissal 

Last day 

for Y5 & K 

Ice Cream 

Garage 

Giveback 

6:00-9:00  

5 

Love Like 

Jesus 

T-Shirt Day 

Mass 10:00 

Last day  

for Gr. 1-7 

11:25 

 Dismissal 

Child Care 

Closed 

6 
Child Care 

Closed 

White Caps 

Game 6:30  

7  

8 

Pentecost 
Acts 2:1-11   

9 
Child Care 

Open for  

the Summer  

10 
4th Quarter 

Report Cards  

Online  

11  12 

 

13  14 

15 
Happy 

Father’s Day 

Feast of 

the Holy 

Trinity 
Gospel 

Jn 16:12-15 

16  17  18  19  20  21  

22 
Feast of the 

Body and 

Blood of 

Christ 

Gospel 

Lk 9:11-17 

23 24 25 16 27 28 

29 
Gospel 

Mt 16:13-19 

30      

 

Enjoy Summer and Mark Your Calendars: 
Boosters’ Golf Outing ~ August 15 

Blessing of Backpacks at Masses ~ August 16-17 

New Family Open House ~ August 14  6:00-7:00 

Meet & Greet Open House ~ August 18  6:00-7:30  

Y5’s – Gr. 8 First Day of School ~ August 20 

4 Year Old Preschool Begins ~ August 25 

3 Year Old Preschool Begins ~ August 26 
  



2025-26 Holy Spirit School Master Calendar 

 – TENTATIVE 

 
 

August        February 

12-14 Staff Professional Development    9 Early Childhood New Parent Info Night 

14 New Family Open House 6:00-7:00    5 & 10 Parent-Teacher Conferences   

15 CDC Closed       16-17 No School Mid-Winter Break / CDC Open 

18 CDC Closed       18 Ash Wednesday 

18 Meet & Greet Open House 6:00-7:30    20 3rd Quarter Midterms Online 

19 No School / CDC Open      27 Living Stations 2:00 & 7:00 

20 Elementary School Begins / CDC Open 

25 MWF 4-year old Preschool Begins    March 

26 T-Th 3-year old Preschool Begins    6 Professional Development, No School,  

29-9/1 Labor Day Holiday, CDC Closed     CDC Open 

        9 No School for Y5 & Kindergarten 

        9 & 11 Early Childhood Screening              

September       21 Musical     

12 Walking With the Spirit Walk-a-Thon    27 3rd Quarter Ends 

12 4Pre, Y5, and K attend in PM     30 4th Quarter Begins 

15-Oct.10 NWEA MAP Testing Window 

26 1st Quarter Midterms Online 

        April 

        2 3rd Quarter Report Cards Online 

        3 No School, Good Friday / CDC Closed 

October        6 No School, Easter Monday / CDC Closed 

3 Professional Development, No School    7-10 No School, Spring Break / CDC Open 

     CDC Open       20-May 15 NWEA MAP Testing Window 

24 1st Quarter Ends 

26 Trunk or Treat 

27 2nd Quarter Begins      May 

        1 4th Quarter Midterms Online 

        3 2nd Grade First Communion 

November       4-8 Teacher Appreciation Week                 

4 1st Quarter Report Cards Online     8 May Crowning      

6 & 11 Parent-Teacher Conferences    21-22, 26-27 Gr. 8 Exams, 11:45 Dismissal 

26-28 Thanksgiving Vacation     25 No School, Memorial Day, CDC Closed 

            11/26 CDC Open, 11/27-28 CDC Closed   27 Last day for MWF Preschool 

        28 Last day for T-Th Preschool 

        28 Gr. 8 Class Trip    

December       29 Community Day / Variety Show 

 5 2nd Quarter Midterms Online      

 6 Santa Breakfast      June 

16 Christmas Program      1 Gr. 8 Graduation, Gr. 8 11:25 Dismissal 

22-Jan. 2 Christmas Vacation     1-3 Gr. 6-7 Exams, 11:45 Dismissal 

    CDC Open 12/22, 12/23, 12/26, 12/29-30, 1 / 2   3 Last Day for Y5’s/Kdg. / CDC Open 

    CDC Closed 12/24, 12/25, 12/31, 1/1    4 Last Day of School, 11:25 Dismissal / CDC Closed 

        5 No School, Staff Development / CDC Closed 

        8 Summer Care Begins 

January        9 4th Quarter Report Cards Online 

 2 CDC Open 

 5 School Resumes 

13-16 Gr. 6-8 Exams, 11:45 Dismissal 

16 2nd Quarter Ends 

19 No School, Martin Luther King Holiday, CDC Open 

20 3rd Quarter Begins 

25-31 Catholic Schools Week 

27 2nd Quarter Report Cards Online     Updated 4/24/25 ~ See website for updates  

              

        



                                      

Holy Spirit Community Field Day 

Friday, May 30th   

Due to the continued success of our Hot Lunch Program there is once again, something known as a  

FREE LUNCH! 

For Holy Spirit School’s Community Field Day, Friday, May 30th, 2025, we are offering 

 all members of school families a FREE LUNCH.  The lunch will consist of: 

1 Grilled Titan Dog 

Chips 

Carrot Sticks 

Ice Cream Sandwich 

Drink 

**PLEASE RSVP BY TUESDAY, MAY 27th 

 SO WE CAN PLAN ACCORDINGLY** 

************************************************************************************* 

Community Field Day Lunch RSVP 

Family Name:___________________________________________________________ 

One Lunch Per Person Please:  Grilled Titan Dog 

Number of Adults:    ______ 

*Number of Siblings:    ______ 

*Do Not Include Holy Spirit Students in Grades 1-8 or CDC Children.  They will order in their classrooms. 

************************************************************************************* 

Please complete this order form and return to the office by TUESDAY, May 27th. 

 

        



 

 

 



 



 



 



 



 
 
 

 



 

 
  



 


